
Dear Parks & Recreation Supporters,  
 
Starting Tuesday, December 1, Iowa Foundation for Parks and Recreation will kick off its annual 
Match Campaign raising funds for recovery efforts stemming from the 2020 derecho that 
impacted communities statewide. The loss felt across the state is substantial. With that, many of 
the state agencies and large corporations are providing relief to the larger cities, so we will focus 
on the small communities in need.  
  
In similar fashion to the Mini Grant program, we will be awarding funds for derecho recovery. 
With your COVID-19-busting gifts of $19, $190 or $1,900, we can help the small Iowa communities 
recover. We are pleased to announce that, to date, we have three Iowa-based companies 
matching dollar-for-dollar up to $2,500 each. ​That means your $1 is worth $4.​ ​Awesome!​ So, we 
triple-dog-dare​ you to reach deep to help our neighboring communities. 
  
The IFPR Match Campaign will kick off ​December 1, 2020​ and runs through ​January 15, 2021. 
 
Donate today! 
Online Donation (via PayPal):​ ​https://bit.ly/EksWag  
  
Checks written to Iowa Foundation for Parks and Recreation and sent to: 
Indianola Parks and Recreation 
Attn: Doug Bylund 
2204 W 2nd Avenue 
Indianola, Iowa 50125 
  
Thank you for your continued support! 
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